411 Brixton Av . St. La mbert, P.G. April 9, 1988

Dear Mr. Maclean,

Thank-you for your
letter of April 4, and the
report on the new Comet Alcock.
I received a new ephemaris on
April 6, and have mailed out
Announcement #7 giving the
positions for this comet.
Although it is not too bright,
but will be well placed for
northern observers. I have
not seen it myself yet — I
found the moon too bright.

If you require any more forms, let me know and I will send you some.

Beet regards to you and the Contre. I hope to meet you in Toronto on May 17.

Good observing

Jun Low